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SC/PEKIT 
 

13th September 2022 
PE Lessons 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As you know, PE is an essential part of the curriculum and school life as it provides 
opportunities for pupils to become physically confident in a way which supports their 
health and fitness.   

I know that you will agree with me that the safety of our children is of the very 
highest importance, and I know that you will understand how important the following 
requirements are:  
  

• Earrings must be removed by parents before the school day that PE takes place on 
(school staff are not permitted to remove earrings). If earrings cannot be removed 
because the ears are newly pierced, the child will be given medical tape to cover the 
earrings with (school staff are not permitted to tape children’s earrings).  
• Hair must be tied up. If the child’s hair does not fit into one bobble, please 
separate hair into bunches so that it is all tied back.   
• If children’s hair is beaded, please wrap the hair in a scarf or something similar so 
that the beads do not hit your child or another child in the face during physical 
exercise.  
• The correct PE kit must be worn so that children can move freely and safely.  

  
Please ensure that the above safety requirements are followed so that your child can 
enjoy PE safely and comfortably.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lisa Harrison 
Acting Headteacher 
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